

CITY OF LONG BEACH

DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES

333 WEST OCEAN BOULEVARD • LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90802 • (213) 590-6621

November 2, 1987

Mr. John Moran, Director Division of Safety Research N.I.O.S.H. 944 Chestnut Ridge Road Morgantown, West Virginia 26505

Dear Mr. Moran:

I recently received information from the 3M Company lobbying for comments regarding the proposed revision of 42 CFR Part 84.

employer who uses respiratory protection for many applications, we are obviously concerned with any proposed changes which may effect operations.

Please provide me a copy of the proposed new standard 42 CFR 84 for review and comment.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

WILLYAM A. HENDERSON City Safety Officer

WAH: kw

1 - Smt 84 FRN 11-9-87 2 - Copy of this to - Leider me 3 - Ong to Leidel

A leidel

Rec 11.13.87 al. Dec. 77.